
 

 

 

 

 

 

5 September 2017 

 

 

J Cone 

fyi-request-6373-42b9af16@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

  

Dear J Cone 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your phone call requesting: 

 

A. Which Defence officials have delegations from the ICR; and 

B. What are the nature of these delegations 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 31 August 2017 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Emma Davey 

Ministerial Advisor 
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